
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
School 

Newsletter—22nd April 2022 

Current Attendance 

Reception—93% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—91% 

Year 3—93% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—95% 

Year 6—93% 

 

Our Value for April is Courage 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates For Your Diary 

27th—29th April  Year 4 Residential 

Monday 2nd May BANK HOLIDAY. 

Thursday 5th May—Year 1 visit to Delamere  
Forest 

9th—12th May  Year 6 SATs 

Welcome back. We hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday. 

A visit to Space. 

Our Reception classroom has been            
transformed into space. The children have a 
fantastic role play area designed as a space 
rocket which they are loving. They will be 
finding out about all the different planets 
during their work. 

School Places 

Parents have now been notified of the school 
they have been allocated for their child. 
Please remember to inform the office that you 
accept the place. We will send dates of new 
starter’s events later in the term. 

Snails 

We have 7 African Snails in school now. The 
children will enjoy finding out all about 
their habitat and lifecycle in addition to 
learning how to care for them. 


